Mr. Tom Robinson
Vice President- Marketing

Bright Metals Pvt. Ltd.

Dear Mr. Tom,

I am writing this letter with the reference of our meeting held regarding the discussion of vacant position of State Manager- Marketing of Bright Metals Pvt. Ltd on April 13, 2010. As the outcome of meeting, I am shocked to know that I am not selected for next session of interview. Although my interview was very good and I have scored good marks.

I am requesting for your referral letter as you are on high respectable post in marketing department and an old friend of my uncle. I can assure you dedication, punctuality and hard work towards my job responsibilities. My additional educational and effective communication skill will be proved beneficial and supportive to the company. I want to take this last chance as I am confident enough about experience my experience.

Allow me to sit for the next interview session by giving your referral letter. For any query, please contact me on 5622 341 9045.

Thank you so much for your timely consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

Lisa Gomes

12- B,

Maryland Road,

Canada

